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September 2020 

 

 

Anniversaries: 
09/10 - Marty & Beverly Wooten 

09/11 - Al & Candace Slavens 

09/24 - Montie & Debbie-Joy 

Agee 

09/24 - George & Bobbie Willcox 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

09/10 - Tommy Boyles 

09/17 - Gloria Irby 
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Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon) on Facebook Live 
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Finance Meeting: 6PM 

Administrative Council: 7PM 

On-Site Flu Clinic                                      

10am-12pm (Noon) 



Returning To Normal:              

Everything is going well as 

we head into the month of             

September.                             

Our numbers are going 

back up, but we still have 

openings in the Pre-K classes. If you know anyone who is looking for a spot for a  

Pre-K student please have them contact us.                                                                       

Thank you for your continued support during these difficult times.  

Fall Community Project: We will be working on a fall community  project and will 

begin collecting items for treat bags. Please remember NO NUT BASED                 

PRODUCTS.   We are targeting people that live in our  surrounding community so 

this can include children, single adults, and senior citizens. We are planning a              

community drive-thru fall festival to take place on October 16th from 5:30pm until 

we run out of treats. The center will close promptly at 5pm on that Friday.  

Donations: As we enter the month of September, we are seeking donations of the              

following items: Clorox Wipes, Hand Sanitizer & Kleenex. 

SAFETY ISSUES: REMINDER: MAKE SURE THAT YOU ARE ATTENDING TO 

YOUR CHILDREN DURING CARLINE DROPOFF & PICKUP! PLEASE DO NOT 

BRING ANY TOYS OR BOOKBAGS FROM HOME! ONCE YOUR CHILD HAS 

LEFT THE CLASSROOM FOR THE DAY TO GO HOME, THEY WILL NOT BE 

PERMITTED TO RETURN FOR ANY ITEMS LEFT BEHIND! MAKE SURE THAT 

YOU LABEL YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS. THIS INCLUDES ALL CLOTHING 

& BEDDING ITEMS.  

Clothes/Sheets: Please make sure that you are bringing seasonally  appropriate 

changes of clothes (at least two sets to be left at school). Make sure that you are 

also providing clean sheets and blankets weekly with no rips, tears, or holes. 

Allergy Alert: Please make sure that your child has updated allergy lists               

(current allergy action plan) and any medication that gets left in the office needs to 

be checked for expiration.  

Solve Funding: If your child is enrolled in virtual learning please contact the office             

immediately to request special funding that can assist you with tuition.                                                                                        

There is a limited time that this can be applied for.  

Pre-K/Virtual Learning: All students enrolled in these programs, if they are               

planning to have breakfast, must be here between 8am & 8:30am.                                       

If they arrive  after 8:30am, they will have to wait until lunch.                                                                  

Your child’s academic day begins promptly at 8:30am.                                                     

We are responsible for recording weekly attendance, tardies, and absences.                    

They you for your cooperation in this matter!  

IMPORTANT DATES/CLOSURES:  

There are several dates to take notice of:  

Monday, September 7th - CLOSED - The Woodlawn Preschool will be 

CLOSED on September 7th, in observance of Labor Day.                                 

We will reopen the following day.  

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours a  

(706) 738 - 2546  

You can also email us after hours at the emails below:                                                                                                      

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com or cuppe4567@gmail.com  

Woodlawn United Methodist 
The TIDINGS 

Pastor 
Bernard “Sonny” Mason 

 

 Preschool Director 
Elaine Cupp 

 

Senior Ministries 
Joan Satcher 

 

Family Ministries 
Debbie Hixon  

 

Director Of Music 
Phillip Streetman 

 

Financial  
Larry Wiggins 

Church Office:               

706-738-2546 
woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant  
Jeremy Froebel 

 

Prayer Group will not be               

meeting until further notice. 

The Prayer List will be sent out 

weekly via email to inform           

everyone of the Prayer Requests. 

If you have any prayer requests, 

please contact Pastor Sonny at 

bernardsmason@aol.com 

Established 1889  
 

September Bible Study & Sermon Series: 

Sermon On The Mount 
 

Join us September 16th, as we begin our new               
Bible Study and Sermon Series, Sermon On The Mount. 
 

What must it have been  
like to hear Jesus deliver 
the Sermon on the Mount? 
What did his words mean 
to people in the crowd? 
How did it change their 
lives? What do his words 
mean to us today and how 
do they change our lives? 
Did his listeners interpret 
the sermon as we do now?  
 
In this six-week study 
based on Matthew 5-7,              
Dr. Amy-Jill Levine explores the major topics in the 
most popular sermon ever delivered, providing                
historical and theological context and using a solid 
knowledge of Hebrew Scriptures and moral                
teachings. 

 
This new Bible Study will begin on Wednesday,                    
September 16th, at 5:15pm, in the Wilder Chapel. 

 
Register by phoning Rev. Sonny Mason                     

@ (706) 814—3940 

 

  Grace and Peace, 

Sonny  

“MAY THE GOD OF HOPE FILL YOU WITH ALL JOY AND PEACE AS YOU TRUST IN HIM,                                

SO THAT YOU MAY OVERFLOW WITH HOPE BY THE POWER OF THE HOLY SPIRIT”  – Romans 15:13 

CHECK  

OUT OUR  

WEBSITE!! 

You may all continue to be good stewards 
of your tithes and offerings by mailing 

them in to the church office!! 

Be sure to check out our Facebook and YouTube to view our 

Online Church Services. All you have to do is look up             

Woodlawn Augusta UMC on YouTube and you will find all of 

our services on there. You can watch them any time, or you can 

view them in real-time on Sunday @ 11:00AM.  

You can also access the link by going to our Facebook,                  

Woodlawn UMC, and the link will be posted there!                             

We hope to see all of you online! 

mailto:woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com

